
 
 
 

      January is over already and February is here. Everyone is excited for warmer 
weather so we can get outside and play. 
 
     The upstairs teachers have been very busy working with the children and doing 
a lot of not only educational activities but fun ones as well. 
 

Our Valentine’s Day party will be on February 14th.  We will start at 
9 am and end a 10 am.  We are going to play games from 9 am to 9:30 am and 
then they are going to exchange Valentines cards.  
 

 Just a reminder we have the auto pay option.  This is an easy way to 
make sure your payment is made on time and this option can save you money 
since you will not have to write checks. 
 
 

February Birthdays 
Atticus will be 4 on the 1st 

 
 


